AnBordPleanala

Board Direction

Ref: PCI0001

The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a
Board meeting held on 1% July 2014,

The Board decided unanimously, generally in accordance with the
memorandum from the Senior Administrative Officer (PCl Unit) , to

acknowledge the notification for the North South 400kV interconnector
project.
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